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ALBEMARLE, NORTH CAROLINA
11 December 1947

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Valnutport
Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

We are pleased to verify your reception report
of this station from 4:04 to 4:32 AM, EST, on
the morning of December 6th, 1947.

Sorry you never received an answer to your previous
letter last July. I don't find it in my own
letter file and can only assume that it got lost
in the shuffle and usual confusion of opening a
new station.

Thanks a lot for your interest.

Very truly yours,

RADIO STATION 4ABZ

Bob Li erance
Chief Engineer


